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| j. .. ;t UNITED STATES
| 4 o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ()f'

WASHINGTON. D.C. 205!60001

''s...../ I j

DEC Z 31993

Mr. John Rooney, Director
Office of Export Controls and

International Safeguards
Office of Intelligence and

- '

National Security
IS-40
U.S. Department of Energy

fWashington, D.C. 20585
!

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed is an application for an export license (XSNM02790), recently received
| by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, for the export of low-enriched uranium for

use as reload fuel for the Kernkraftwerk Kruemmel in Germany. A letter of
assurance is required that the material will be subject to all of the terms and
conditions of an agreement for cooperation. Your assistance in obtaining the
necessary assurances will be appreciated.

Please note that a portion of the material is of Canadian origin.

Sincerely,
f |

[. \.U k7
'

Ronald D. Hauber, ssistant Director
for Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd. 12/21/93
(XSNM02790 - Germany)

cc w/ Enclosure:
R. DeLaBarre, DOS
T. Hart, DOE
R. Goorevich, DOE
S. Dhir, DOC
G. Brubaker, D00
H. Rosenthal, ACDA
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